
  

 

General Meeting and Reunion 2020                                                         

Date: 17th Decembor 2020 

Dear Greater Khulna Community Japan's Honorable Members, 

Assalamu Alaikum. 

It is with great sadness that I am announcing the abandonment of the General 

Meeting and Reunion scheduled for December 19, 2020, considering the current 

situation of COVID-19 in Japan including Tokyo. Many of you have worked 

tirelessly, I apologize to all of you. If the situation becomes normal, we will be able 

to meet again Insha Allah. Everyone will protect their own and family's health, be 

careful. I wish everyone good health and well-being. 

 

With thanks 

Gul Mohammad Thakur                 Md. Masudur Rahman 

President                             General Secretary 

Greater Khulna Community Japan       Greater Khulna Community Japan 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GKCJ all right reserved. 

গ্রেটার খুলনা কমিউমনটি জাপান মজককমিকজ

Grand Palace Tamachi 305, Shibaura 4-9-18, 

Minato-Ku, Tokyo-1080023  

e-mail: khulnacomunityjapan@gmail.com  https://gkcj.jp 
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